From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin

Subject: public comment 21-0960

Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 9:43:37 AM
Dear OPSB,

I am writing in OPPOSITION of the Chimpmunk Solar Project case # 21-0960-EL-BGN. I’ve seen recent emails
submitted to your Board in support of this project and many if not all of the emails that were recently posted, are
from individuals that do not reside anywhere close to this solar project. They will not be negatively affected by the
construction traffic, construction noise, loss of wildlife habitat, devaluation of home value, families leaving the
community....I could go on and on. This project will affect me. My family and I will be surrounded by the project. I
hope and pray that my opinion is given more weight to your decision than someone’s who doesn’t even live within
15 miles of this project.

Thank you for your consideration.
Chelsea Glick

8587 Grice Rd
Williamsport, OH 43164
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